
GDCA Meeting Minutes 

November 2015 

Attending: Eric, Dorothy, John W., John, Liz, Willie, Ray 

• $55,000 in bank 

• 2015 dues received $29,600 

• List Serve to be replaced by new website for GDCA communications and Next 
Door. 

• Review Sidewalk Initiative in March 

• Fall Picnic a great success with approx.120 attendees 

• Make signs for every event directing people to GDCABR.com 

• $200 for Christmas Light Contest.  John W. to head 

• Ray work with BR Green on Trees 

• Alleys in bad shape – John and Dorothy to investigate what can be done. 


